Statement of Hungary on Ethiopia
33rd Session of the UPR Working Group, 14 May 2019

Mr. President, 
Hungary welcomes the delegation of Ethiopia and thanks it for its detailed national report and update. 
We value highly the fact that Ethiopia is a party to seven core international human rights treaties and that work is underway to accede to the remaining two conventions. We welcome the systematic work carried out within the framework of the National Human Rights Action Plans to promote the implementation of human rights.
With this in mind, Hungary recommends that the Government:
· Continue its efforts to reduce infant mortality, under-5 mortality and maternal mortality,
· Strengthen the enforcement of legal provisions prohibiting harmful traditional practices such as female genital mutilation and cutting, as well as forced and early marriages,
· Take effective and affirmative measures to ensure the employment of persons with disabilities in the open labor market,
· Carry on the successful implementation of the Fifth Education Sector Development Program, including paying special attention to disadvantaged groups.

Finally, the Hungarian Delegation wishes a successful UPR to the Delegation of Ethiopia.

Thank you, Mr. President!
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